
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

CITY OF CHICO 
 

BIDWELL PARK AND PLAYGROUND 
COMMISSION 

 
The June 24, 2024 Bidwell Park and Playground 
Commission regularly scheduled meeting is cancelled.  
 
Unless otherwise noticed, the next adjourned regular 
meeting of the Bidwell Park and Playground 
Commission will be held on Monday July 29, 2024 at 
6:00 p.m. in the Chico City Council Chamber Building 
located at 421 Main Street, Chico CA.   
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: June 19, 2024 
Posting Location: City of Chico Website 
Prior to: 6:00 p.m. 
Email Distribution:  BPPC, BPPC Agenda Notification List 
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